
Trowbridge Area Board – Thursday 17 May 2012  
 
Update from Trowbridge Shadow Community Operations Board (Shadow COB) 
 
 
At the second meeting of the Shadow COB, the group selected Colin Kay as the Chairman, 
and discussed different approaches that other Shadow COBs have take on consulting with 
their local communities about campuses.  The Shadow COB has planned out the next three 
meetings and is going to do a piece of work to understand the services and facilities 
provided for people in the Trowbridge Community Area at the moment, as well as meeting 
with Mark Stone and the libraries service to understand some of the other changes 
happening with services and facilities in Trowbridge.  
 
11th April, 4pm-6pm at the governance meeting room at County Hall. 
 
24th April 4pm-6pm at Trowbridge Fire Station. 
 
9th May 3pm-5pm - Location to be confirmed. 
 
These meeting are to be attended by members of the Shadow COB only, and updates will 
be provided to the Area Board at subsequent meetings. 
 


